
MAXWELL INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 
MAY 
2021 

As we welcome warmer days and longer 

nights, we also look to a future of doors 

opening back up and life returning to a 

new normal. I want to personally thank 

you for your patience this past year as 

we all navigated the safest way to serve 

our residents, employees, and our partners. It was not easy to 

manage an unexpected pandemic, but we did so, always 

keeping our residents' best interests and safety rst and 

foremost. Over the course of the next month, we hope to begin 

opening up our amenities (as appropriate and approved by 

local guidelines) and see a full return of sta- to our o ces. Our 

teams look forward to seeing you and helping you in any way 

we can. And as a reminder, one of the best ways to help 

minimize the spread of COVID-19 is to get vaccinated. If you are 

having difficulties finding a location where you can receive your 

vaccination, please check out vaccinender.org.  

 

Best, 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 
Contact Information 

400 Maxwell Blvd E, Montgomery, AL 36112 

Phone: 334-262-1630 

Folloe us on Facebook: @maxwellfamilyhousing 

MAY 

SAVE THE DATES 
May 9th: Happy Mother’s Day!! 
Mother’s Day 
 

May 15th: 
COMMUNITY YARD SALE– see attached 
information 

 
May 31st: Memorial Day 
Offices closed in Observance 
 

 
Joe Johnson– Community Director 
Samantha Lord– Community Supervisor 
Denise Atkinson– Community Supervisor 
Karey Wilkinson– Leasing Specialist 
Jasmine Cudjoe– Resident Service Specialist 
Dawn Allen– Executive Home Coordinator 
 
 

Steve Maxwell– Maintenance Director 
David Sculley– Warehouse Supervisor 
Deon Williams- Maintenance Supervisor 
Dennis Cox– Maintenance Tech 
Will Smith- Maintenance Tech 
Joey Smith- Maintenance Tech 
Grey Cooper-Maintenance Tech 
Jamarcus Blevins- Maintenance Tech 
Rob Haberek– HVAC Tech 

 Meet Our Office and Maintenance Teams 

It pays to refer!! 

Resident Referral Program 
It’s simple! Here's how it works! 

Have your friend list you as a referral on your application. 

After they move in, you and your friend will each receive 

a $300 rent credit!  

You must be a current resident when they move in! 



maxwellfamilyhousing.com 

Montgomery Biscuits Baseball!  

We are excited to have the Montgomery Biscuits back in town 

this year for their season, tickets are on sale! Their schedule is 

up on their website.  

Please visit https://www.milb.com/montgomery/tickets to get 

your season tickets and check out their promotional calendar 

today!  

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN 

Hunt Resident App– Download Toady! 

Routine work orders/ maintenance requests may be submitted by 

using the HUNT Resident App. Download the HUNT Resident App 

from App Store or Google Play. Enter your first & last name, 

registration code (tenant code on your move-in form) and email 

address. HUNT Resident App allows you to submit & track requests. 

Please contact our office if you have any trouble setting up your 

account. We are happy to assist you with getting it set up! If you have 

an Emergency or Urgent service request, please call maintenance as 

soon as an issue is detected so that we can be proactive in taking care 

of your family. 

Online Rental Payments 
We are going to all electronic forms of payment! We encourage 

everyone to download the resident app. We hope to go to all 

electronic for payments starting August 1st.  

 

Have a Wonderful May! 

Wear Blue: Memorial Event 
Please be on the look out for move information to come on 

our Wear Blue event this year. We hope to be able  to do 

this event on May 27th at Maxwell.  

Community Yard Sale 
Saturday, May 15th from 8am– 1pm. Please feel free to 

place items for sale in your front yards. This will be for both 

Maxwell and Gunter.  Please see attached Flyer for more 

information. The Maxwell Thrift Store will be happy to take 

unwanted or unsold items off your hands.  

April Resident Spring Event: 
Thank you so much to all of residents who participated in 

our flower give-away on Earth day this year. Your flowers 

look beautiful! Below are some pictures from the event.  

Mother’s Day 
Chalk your sidewalks and driveways with messages to 

Mom. Share with us why your Mom is special . This event 

will take  place the entire month of May , because why 

would you want to limit it to just one day!  




